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G3 GLOBAL AND SENSETIME TO SET UP THE FIRST 
ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE PARK IN MALAYSIA 

-This is in collaboration with China Harbour Engineering Company Ltd- 
  
Petaling Jaya, 10 April 2019 –G3 Global Berhad (“G3”) and SenseTime Group Ltd are 
looking to set up the first artificial intelligence (“AI”) park in Malaysia, in collaboration with 
China Harbour Engineering Company Ltd (“CHEC”). 
  
This move exhibits G3’s determination in going big with AI, accelerating Malaysia’s AI 
sector’s growth. This will be the first AI park in Malaysia with a total investment of more than 
US$1 billion over the next 5 years. The park will serve as the platform for the development of 
AI solutions in areas of computer vision, speech recognition, natural language and 
humanoid/robot. Ultimately, the park will enable the development of technology & talent, 
data management, research & development and commercial ecosystem which could assist 
the Government to address in data ecosystem and AI governance. 
  
“We see huge potential of AI in Malaysia and we can’t wait to raise the bar of our nation with 
other countries. As we are in the digital age, it is undeniable that AI and big data are the key 
to the future. The idea to set up the AI park is vital in order to build AI research related public 
service infrastructure as the base to promote AI technology in Malaysia. In addition, this 
becomes a place for talents to be trained on AI and machine learning,” said Wan Khalik Wan 
Muhammad, Executive Chairman of G3 Global. 
  
He added, “Today, AI has become the tool to most of the organizations in Malaysia where it 
provides better business insights and enhances process automation while increasing work 
productivity. With this emerging technology, it gives huge impact to many industries from 
Government agencies to banking, safety and surveillance, manufacturing, healthcare and 
many others. Hence, it is important for us to form collaborations and partnerships with many 
parties, which include public sector, private sector and the academics.” 
  
Riding on the same sentiment, the Managing Director of SenseTime International, Martin 
Huang couldn’t agree further on the importance of AI today. He says, “We always believe 
that we must start making use of AI to accelerate existing and new technological solutions 
for millions of customers in order to develop the whole AI ecosystem. Now that we are 
planning to have the first AI park in Malaysia, we look forward to supporting G3 with our 
strengths and expertise in AI for the set up and continued operations of the park.” 
  
Joining in this collaboration is CHEC who will provide infrastructure engineering and 
construction services. Founded in 1980, CHEC has an immense wealth of experience in the 
engineering and construction of industrial parks, road and bridge, railway, ports, airport and 
equipment assembly as well as projects in various industries such as environmental, hydraulic 
engineering, power plant, energy and etc. 
  
For more information, please visit www.g3global.com.my. 
  
  

*** Ends *** 

http://www.g3global.com.my/


About G3 Global Berhad 
G3 Global Berhad (“G3”) (formerly known as Yen Global Berhad), started its operations in 
1992 by introducing the brand, GA Blue jeans wear and was listed on the Main Market of 
Bursa Malaysia on 25 February 2004 under GA Blue International Berhad (subsequently 
changed to Yen Global Berhad, and now known as G3 Global Berhad.) 
  
G3 primarily operated in an apparel business and has since diversified its business into the 
Information and Communications Technology business via the acquisition of Atilze Digital 
Sdn Bhd on 31 December 2015. G3 specialises in Internet of Things (IoT) solutions with 
end-to-end delivery of connected devices, IoT networks and cloud-based data-driven 
applications and services utilising Artificial Intelligence covering the domains of Smart 
Mobility, Smart Farming and Smart City. 
  
About SenseTime 
SenseTime is the world’s most valuable artificial intelligence (AI) unicorn focused on 
computer vision and deep learning. Entrusted by the Ministry of Science and Technology of 
China to establish the National Open Innovation Platform for Next-Generation Artificial 
Intelligence on Intelligent Vision, SenseTime is the fifth national AI platform in China. 
  
With the mission of leading AI innovation to power the future, SenseTime has independently 
developed a deep learning platform, supercomputing centres and a range of AI technologies 
such as face recognition, image recognition, text recognition, medical image analysis, video 
analysis and remote sensing. In doing so, SenseTime has become China’s largest AI 
algorithm provider. 
  
For more information about SenseTime, please visit https://www.sensetime.com/ 
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